CaringCORPS

P.O. BOX 831 CAREFREE, AZ 85377



Upcoming Dates To Remember

Volunteer Orientation

Second Thursdays

May 10

June 14

July 12

9-11 a.m.

Van Transportation Training Level I

May 17

June 21

July 19

9-10 a.m.



The office will be closed on Monday, May 28 for Memorial Day

FCC Office Hours Monday - Friday 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

Phone 480.488.1105 Fax 480.488.8117

Foothills Caring Corps News

www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com

MAY 2012



Thank You

to all who made our 2012 Cash & Caring Raffle a huge success!

Our highlights from 2012 included incredible specialty food items from Bryan's Black Mountain Barbecue, Café Bink, El Encanto Mexican Restau-



Winnie Freeman & Marian Abramowitz hard at work selling raffle tickets

rant, Harold's Corral, Janey's Coffee Company & Bodega, The Boulder's Resort & Golden Door Spa and Venues Café. Rondavous

entertained the over 400 attendees with wonderful selections of country music. Ted Dimon auctioned off 20 items for \$9,925. Those who supported us are highlighted in our next newsletter, the Annual Donor's Review. A special thank you to the Fund Development Committee as well as the more than 100 volunteers who made our night a success.

The Cowboy Booty brought in \$5,750 with a grand total of \$42,075 coming in for the Cash & Caring Raffle. In all, a fun, successful night where we netted \$54,290 for our 2011-2012 Annual Campaign.

Next year we will have an exciting evening planned for your enjoyment. We would like you to join the celebration for Foothills Caring Corps.





How you can be involved

SPONSORSHIPS

Title Sponsor: \$25,000 (includes 16 players)

Gold Sponsor: \$15,000 (includes 12 players)

Silver Sponsor: \$10,000 (includes 8 players)

Bronze Sponsor: \$5,000 (includes 4 players)

Hole Sponsor: \$ 1,500 (includes 2 players)

Individual Player: \$ 300

www.FoothillsCaringCorps.com 480.488.1105

Caring Communities to host a Mother's Day Tea

The Foothills Community Foundation is hosting a Mother's Day Tea through their Caring Communities Program. The tea will be held on **Wednesday**, **May 9th from 1-3 p.m.** at the Holland Community Center. There will be finger sandwiches, cookies and tea served by student volunteers. There is no cost to you, please RSVP due to limited seating. Please call 480.488.1090 if you have questions and to RSVP.



Educational & Outreach Programs

COPING WITH CANCER



Education, Information and Networking Possibilities

A meeting will be held on Friday, May 4 beginning at 10:00 a.m.
Good Shepherd of the Hills Episcopal Church 6502 E. Cave Creek Road Cave Creek, AZ

We invite you and your family to join us for refreshments, followed by a presentation by Dr. David Engstrom

The topic will be: Insomnia and related sleep issues. Anyone who has sleeping problems is encouraged to attend. A discussion period will follow the presentation.

Reservations are highly recommended Please call the church at 480.488.3283

Virginia G. Piper Cancer Center



Volunteers to Work With Veterans

The VA Office is planning a training session for volunteers willing to assist veterans in applying for benefits. For more information or if you are interested in volunteering and becoming a trained Veteran's support person please call Virginia or Nancy at 480.488.1105.





Virginia Workman will be retiring the middle of May and we are planning a celebration to honor her. If you would like more details.

please call the office at 480.488.1105.

Save the Date Monday, May 7th 3 - 5 p.m.

Fingerprinting

Fingerprinting will be available at the Caring Corps office on:

Thursday, May 3rd from 11 a.m. to noon

Please come in and complete

your fingerprinting process, if you have not done so already.
Call Nancy at 480.488.1105 or e-mail,

NancyC@foothillscaringcorps.com to reserve a space.

LOOK FOR OUR UPCOMING
ANNUAL NEWSLETTER REVIEW
THIS SUMMER

"Mask"querade Ball



Our 3rd Annual "Mask" querade Ball is planned for October 2012. We are looking for sponsors for the event and the wonderful band. If you are interested, please contact Debbra Determan at 480.488.1105 or Debbra D@foothillscaringcorps.com.



